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As a resident of Kenwood, I am writing for public comment on the Power Siting Board's appalling lack of 
good judgment in even considering routing a major new gas pipeline through such densely populated 
and economically vibrant areas. 

If the PSB were made up of elected officials it would not dare consider such a proposal. 

Please exercise the sound judgment the PSB is known for and reject Duke Energy's routing proposals in 
full. 

Sincerely, . j 
Mary McClure O-TA ^ 
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